
Tomball Community Center 
Website:  www.ci.tomball.tx.us

221 Market St 
Tomball, TX  77375

281-255-6221



Mmmm Good!  Come by the front office and sign
up before September 21st for a delicious sundae for
only a $1.00. Open for 18 & up.

We will start playing bingo at 1 p.m. sharp for 
all ages that would like to join us for a hour of 
fun.  Bring a friend and come on down. 

SEPTEMBER 1ST

SEPTEMBER 27TH @ 2:15P.M.



Come every Tuesday at 1 p.m. to learn how to line dance.  
It’s fun and you get a full work out. We would love to have 
you just visit and watch if you like.  A great time to meet 
new friends too! Open to all ages.  No dancing on the 6th.

Come and enjoy the comforts of a clean and comfortable place to 
get in shape three times a week. You’ll meet friendly people and
lots of smiles.☺☺☺ Pat Garner volunteers to teach this class on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays starting at 9a.m. for all ages. 
Hope to see you!



This organization is open to all persons that are 
interested in promoting fellowship and social 
activities for the community. We sponsor family 
activities with a western related theme.  This 
consists of campouts, rodeos, trail rides, parades, 
etc.  We try to get our children and young people 
interested in the sport of horsemanship, providing 
them with an opportunity to get involved and to do 
this as a non-profit organization.  Please contact the 
Center for more information.

The Center has several different troops that meet 
here each month in the evening.  If you are 
interested  in getting involved in one of these 
groups,  please contact the Center for more 
information.



KEMAH BOARDWALK- PRECINCT 4
SEPTEMBER 13, 2005

Join us for a fun filled trip to The Kemah Boardwalk. We 
will leave the center at 8:00 am and return by 4:00 pm. 
There’s shopping  along the Boardwalk, an amusement 
park, a variety of restaurants, along with watching shrimp 
boats heading out to sea or sailboats cruising by. There is a 
$2.00 fee to reserve your seat on the bus. The deadline to 
sign up is Sept. 8th. 



SWEDISH WEAVING CLASS
TUESDAYS – 9:30 - 11:30a.m.

SEPTEMBER 6TH

Darcel Mercer will be teaching this FREE class that will run for 
four week beginning September 6th. All you need to do is to sign 

up before September 1st. Be sure to pick up a supply list in the 
office. Swedish weaving is also know as Huck Embroidery.

This needle art became popular in the late 1940’s. Homemakers 
decorated the borders of Huck towels with embroidery floss.  

Today, crafters make couch throws, baby blankets, pillows, wall 
hangings,pictures, and table linens using yarn and monk’s cloth.
They also enjoy using a variety of threads on other even-weave 

fabrics, such as Huck cloth, Huck Toweling, and Aida cloth.

For one month only starting September 7th, volunteer Simonne 
Dernaux will teach you how to crochet.This is a free class and all 
you need to do is sign up before September 2nd. You will need to 
bring to class your yarn and a crochet needle. The size of needle 
will depend on the ply of yarn.  You will need a 6 hook for 4-ply 
yarn and 4 hook  for 2-ply. Simonne is willing to teach knitting 
next if we get enough interested. Learning for FREE is a GREAT 
deal.

CROCHET CLASS
WEDNESDAYS – 10 - 11a.m.



AGES 18 & UP
SEPTEMBER 1ST

The Center’s bus will depart at 11a.m. sharp.  We 
are going to Paul Pizza.   Please sign up before  
August 30th .  Must have 10 to travel.

The Center’s bus will depart at 9a.m. sharp. We are
going to Garden Ridge Pottery and then we will
lunch at the Cracker Barrel.  Please sign up before
September 12th .  Must have 10 to travel.

AGES 18 & UP
SEPTEMBER 14TH



HARRIS COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH
& ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

No advance registration required. Any questions
please call consumer Health at (713) 439-6270

•Fee: Free to all Harris County food service             
personnel

•Time:  Class begins at 8 a.m. to 4:00p.m.
•Date: September 15th in Room A

The Center will be showing “Angel and The Badman”
Starring John Wayne at 9a.m. We will furnish the
snack. Please register before September 20th .  

SEPTEMBER 22ND



The Center has various times to play games. Check 
out the calendar and come  join us for some fun. 
We have dominoes, board games, skip bo, bridge, 
pennies , etc.  Everyday we have some kind of 
games being played among other activities we do. 
All it takes is you!

As scheduled on books

SOAP MAKING
SEPTEMBER 19,2005

Come join us as we make handmade soaps. 
This will be a fun and easy craft for any one to 
make. We will begin at 10 a.m. The cost will 
be $3.00 to cover supplies and a beautiful bar 
of soap to take home. Please sign up before 
Sept. 14th for the class.



If you are interested in meeting people and having fun come 
by and visit with us anytime.  Visitors are welcome.  If you 
would like more information about square dancing, please 
contact the Center at 281-255-6221.

EVERY THURSDAY
7:00 – 10 P.M.

TARC group  is to promote the hobby of metal detecting, 
discovering and preserving the history of the local area 
while having fun, fellowship, and trading treasure hunting 
stories. It is open to everyone.  If you would like more 
information, please contact the Center at 281-255-6221.

7:00 – 9:00 P.M.
1st TUESDAY EVERY MONTH

This organization is  for charitable and educational purposes 
relating to the promotion, support, development and 
furtherance of rehabilitation services and treatment programs 
for persons who suffer from mental illness in Harris County, 
Texas. Monthly meetings are open to the public and are held 
the second Tuesday of each month.  For more information, 
please call the Center.



We will meet September 12th @ 10:00 a.m.  You are
welcome to come and join us for fun, fellowship and
it’s FREE. All you need to bring is a dish for our
potluck dinner so everyone can share and enjoy the
company and your smiles.☺☺☺☺☺

Velma Henry, the senior organization “Sunshine 
Lady”, wants to know of club participants  who 
need a ray of sunshine so she can send a card from 
“all of us”.  If you know of someone, please let 
Velma know.

Delores Rasmusson



The Center’s bus will be leaving at 9a.m. and going
to Conroe to play  bingo. This trip is for 18 & up.
Please register in the office before September 27th

with a $2.00 refundable fee. Bus capacity 25.
Return by 4.

SEPTEMBER 29TH

The Center cares about handing out “safe” candy  
to our community children.  We will be 
collecting donated candy that is individually 
wrapped to bag up and hand out to the kids.   
Please come by the office that is located by the 
Cherry Street entrance.  Thank You!



50 & UP
11:45 a.m. Cost - $4.00

16th – Beef vegetable soup, corn bread,
& dessert
20th – Chicken fettuccine, tossed salad, &
Dessert
22nd – Mel’s - $5.00
26th – Sausage rolls, fruit, coffee, juice or milk 
@ 10a.m.

All participants need to bring their favorite dish to 
share and enjoy with the company of others. The 
Center will provide the drinks.  This is open to all 
ages and we welcome you to come and browse 
around. We hope to see you!

September 2nd & 23rd



HARBOR  FREIGHT
SEPTEMBER 15, 2005

Guys join us for a day of shopping at Harbor 
Freight and lunch at a mystery restaurant. We will 
leave the Center at 9:30 am. and will return 
around 2:00 pm. Please sign up before Sept. 12th. 
Lunch costs are on your own.

This club provides emergency communications to many 
organizations during disasters. These organizations include 
the American Red Cross, the National Weather Service and 
the Harris County Office of Emergency Management.  NARS 
provides an exam program for amateur radio operators to 
become licensed.  For more information, please contact the 
Center.

4TH SATURDAYS
8 - NOON



The Center’s bus will be leaving at 9a.m. and going
to Conroe to play  bingo. This trip is for 18 & up.
Please register in the office before September 26th

with a $2.00 refundable fee. Bus capacity 25.
Return by 4.

September 29th

Bridge is played every Monday starting at 12:30p.m.
If you are interested in joining, please contact Elsie
Mae Vicknair at 281-351-7575 for more information.



If you have any questions about having a quilt stitched, please 
contact the Center for more information. New quilters are 
welcome anytime.  All proceeds are donated back to various 
organizations on behalf of this group to help the community.

Tuesday & Fridays
9 – 11:30a.m.

The Center will be closed on September 5th to 
observe Labor Day. Have a safe holiday.

Tomball Community Center Staff

Wanda Sutton – Director
Terrie Myrick

Catherine Rogers
Kendra Leonard


